
Washington’s new law helps prevent 
exposure to toxic chemicals. It’s called 
the Toxic-Free Cosmetics Act (TFCA).

Cosmetic products you sell or use 
for service must comply with this law 
starting January 2025.  

Contact your distributor to confirm 
the products you’re buying don’t have 
chemicals restricted by the law. 

Remember the sell through period.
Products you had in stock as of Jan. 1, 
2025, can be sold through end of 2025. 

Check product ingredient lists for 
restricted chemicals. Learn more at 
ecology.wa.gov/cosmetology.

Let’s make salon 
products safer

Scan with your 
camera app 

for details.                    

http://ecology.wa.gov/cosmetology
http://ecology.wa.gov/cosmetology


•	 Sign up for email updates to get 
information about compliance, 
educational resources, switching to safer 
products, and ways to send us feedback.

•	 Stay up to date: Sign up for our email list 
at ecology.wa.gov/TFCA-list.

•	 Get support. Email questions to 
ToxicFreeCosmetics@ecy.wa.gov.
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